
 
 

NEWSLETTER - NOVEMBER 2023 
 

Dear Carbine Club Member 
 
SUMMER IS ON THE WAY  

 

It certainly feels like summer is on its way. The Carbine Club of New Zealand has a couple of exciting things 

planned for the months ahead, to include: a Carbine Club of New Zealand Strategy drinks and Q and A and 

feedback session at the Remuera Club on Tuesday 28 November from 4-6pm, a NZ Warriors luncheon at 

Ellerslie Event Centre on Friday 15 December from 12pm for 12.30pm – 2.30pm which will also tie in this year 

as our Christmas event, and the 30th Annual Charity Golf Classic, in support of the Sir Denis Blundell Charitable 

Trust at the Helensville Golf Club on Monday 19 February 2024.  

 

FUTURE CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND STRATEGY, TUESDAY 28 NOVEMBER, THE REMUERA CLUB  

 

A couple of months ago a small group of members (Cameron McGregor, Richard Blundell, Bruce Goldsworthy, 

Bho Patel, Mike Stanley and Fiona Allan) gathered together at the request of the Carbine Club of NZ 

Committee to look at the future strategic direction of the Carbine Club and reimagining what it could look 

like within 5 years’ time.  

 

Join us for a drink as we present the “Draft Carbine Club of New Zealand Strategy” and have a member’s Q and 

A session over a social drink. We would love to see you and importantly we would love to hear your feedback 

on the draft strategy. See attached overview in preparation. 

 

EVENT:  Draft Carbine Club of New Zealand Strategy  

DATE:   Tuesday 28 November 2023 

TIME:  4 - 6pm 

VENUE: The Remuera Club, 27 Ohinerau Street, Remuera, Auckland 

 

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO HAVE INPUT INTO THE FUTURE OF THE CLUB.  

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING AS MANY MEMBERS AS POSSIBLE. 

 

NZ WARRIORS LUNCHEON, FRIDAY 15 DECEMBER 2023 

GREAT NORTHERN ROOM, ELLERSLIE EVENTS CENTRE  

 

The upcoming luncheon will be a NZ Warriors function at Ellerslie Event Centre on Friday 15 December from 

12pm for 12.30pm – 2.30pm. Flyer to be circulated shortly.  Looking forward to celebrating an amazing season 

that this team has achieved and the excitement from the NZ public that was generated. We look forward to 

presenting further 25 years of service awards to selected members at this upcoming event. 

We look forward to seeing you and your guests there. This will also tie in with our Christmas event for this year. 

 

 

          PATRON: DAME WENDY PYE DNZM, MBE 

PRESIDENT: MURRAY MCKINNON QSM, JP 
 



 

THE 30th ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF CLASSIC, 19 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

The 30th Annual Charity Golf Classic, in support of the Sir Denis Blundell Charitable Trust will be held at a new 

venue at Helensville Golf Club on Monday 19 February 2024.  

 

SEEKING HOLE SPONSORS! 

 

Please advise Cameron McGregor at cameron@mgbca.co.nz know of any partners that you may work 

with/have worked with/want to work with that may be interested in sponsoring a hole, at $1000 including a 

team entry. See attached flyer and further details below. The aim is to get every hole sponsored and your 

assistance through your own networks would be greatly appreciated to help achieve this. 

It’s a good time to start thinking about your own teams for the Carbine Club of New Zealand golf day. 

EVENT:  30th Annual Charity Golf Classic 
DATE:   Monday 19 February 2024 
VENUE:  Helensville Golf Club, 197 Peak Road, Auckland   
TIMINGS:  11.00am – 6.30pm 

- 11.00am:  Registration opens 
- 11.30am:  Briefing  
- 12.00pm:  Competition starts 
- 5.30pm:  Prize giving, food and drinks 

VENUE:  Helensville Golf Club, 197 Peak Road, Auckland   
 

Helensville Golf Club offers a beautiful country course with excellent greens. Plenty of parking space is 
available and there are accessible entrances to the clubrooms. A BBQ will be running all day and players will 
be provided complimentary drinks and fruit. Food platters will be provided at prize giving, where wonderful 
prizes will be up for grabs.    
 

Gold Sponsorship – starting at $1500 (limited to 6 sponsors) 
Gold Sponsorship will include all Silver and Bronze benefits, plus: 

• Clubhouse signage and exposure during prizegiving 

• Advertising at registration desk 

• Prioritised tee start and golf cart 

• Sponsors bag for each player in your team, including golf balls, tees, snacks and more.  

Silver Sponsorship  - $1000 
Silver Sponsorship will include all Bronze benefits, plus:  

• 1x team entry (4 players) 

• Naming rights and prominent brand activation opportunity on a dedicated hole 

• We encourage you to explore the possibility of incorporating a hole-in-one or 'nearest to the pin' 
contest, or even a lucky 'spin the wheel' game with prizes, etc. 

• Show your brand to approx. 120 participants 

• Networking and relationship building 

• Alignment with supporting disabled athletes 

 

Bronze Sponsorship  
• Product sponsorship – opportunity to supply items for goodie bags, and/or team prizes. 

o Consider branded golf balls, towels, caps etc.  

 

Team entry - $600 
• Team of 4 players for one 18-hole round 

• Ambrose Foursomes format 

mailto:cameron@mgbca.co.nz


 

CARBINER NEWSLETTER 

The updated Carbiner newsletter can be read at https://carbineclubnz.org.nz/  

 

INTERNATIONAL INVITES TO CARBINE CLUB EVENTS THAT SISTER CLUBS ARE HOSTING 

 

 
 

Refer attached invite to register. 

 

A reminder to check out the Carbiner newsletter for any upcoming international events. You are welcome to 

attend any of these events. 

 

 
BUTLERS CHOCOLATES  

With Christmas festivities coming up this weekend, it’s a timely reminder to advise all 
members that member Rodney Walshe has agreed with Butlers Chocolates for any Carbine 
Club member to get a 10% discount, and the club will also receive a further 5% towards 
our fundraising.  
 
Butlers Chocolate café is based in Sylvia Park – decadent chocolate for you and your loved 
ones. 
 
Thanks Rodney Walshe and Butlers Chocolate for your support. 
 

Yours in sport,  

 
Murray McKinnon, QSM, JP 

President, The Carbine Club of New Zealand  

https://carbineclubnz.org.nz/

